
Pompano Beach 
Fire Rescue 

 
 
 

To: Mark Berman, City Attorney 

From: P. McGinnis, Fire Marshal 

Date: 04/08/2021 

Re: Resolution Request 
 

The City of Pompano Beach has been presented with a new fee schedule from PMG 

Associates, Inc. to ensure PBFR has an up to date fee schedule.   PMG Associates, Inc.  

evaluated our fees and provided several recommendations to bring PBFR to a midpoint based 

on the back-up provided.  This evaluation will allow us to continue moving forward with the 

new fee schedule, as well as, follow the recommendation of reevaluation every three to five 

years.   

 

I kindly request a Resolution for the City Commission to ratify the agreement signed by the 

Mayor on behalf of the City of Pompano Beach. This Resolution is requested to be added to 

the April 27, 2021 City Commission meeting agenda. 
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